Dear Todd,

Thank you so much for your generous donation for Trickett Wendler's ALS Benefit Concert, A Voice for Trickett. Thanks to you and many other supporters, the Genefit was a huge success!

You may recall that our goal was to raise enough money for Trickett to purchase her own speech generating device that cannot be taken away by the government when she is in hospice. She will in turn gift the device to other ALS patients.

We are thrilled to let you know that we have reached our goal because of the generosity of our caring community. On behalf of Trickett and the Wendler family, I thank you. Stay connected to Trickett and her courageous fight at www.facebook/teamtrickett.com

Sincerely,

Lisa Perez